
From: Chas Bristol
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2017 8:05:54 AM

Dear Ms. Monroe,

I am an East Concord resident and a avid cyclist.  I often ride on Hoyt Road,
Sanborn Road, Snow Pond Road, Shaker Road, Oak Hill Road and, well, I think you
get the idea.  These roads are gems in their rural-ness.  Yes, they are already
marred by transmission lines but to effectively double the height of the towers would
be unignorable. 

Concord is fortunate to have a these rural areas; Snow Pond and Turtle Pond are
treasures.  Please do not let Northern Pass diminish them.  Require that the new
transmission lines be buried.

Thank you,
Charlie Bristol
Pekoe Dr.,
Concord, NH
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